
 
 

Report to Town Council 

 

Proposal:  

1. An assessment of the current solar panel installations around Charlbury to help residents 
understand the potential cost implications, financial and other benefits to install solar 
panels. 

 

2. Canvass existing residents that have solar panels, for their experiences to pass on this 
information to their neighbours in similar properties.  

 

3. To understand the potential financial benefits of multiple on similar properties at the same 
time.  

 

4. The assessment to include the type of solar panel and whether battery support has been 
installed with minoring performance with cost savings.  
 
 

5.  Seek technical support from WODC and OCC 

Subject: Buildings Working Group 

From: Arthur Sinclair 

Date:  12/07/2024 

For information only  

Summary of decisions or actions requested (including timing):  

Financial implications: none 

Communications:  


